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New Report June 15, 2015

State Experiences Designing and Implementing Medicaid Delivery System
Reform Incentive Payment (DSRIP) Pools

Several states are operating DSRIP programs through their Medicaid programs under the
authority of Section 1115 demonstrations. These programs incentivize system transformation and 
quality improvements in hospitals and other providers serving high volumes of low-income 
patients.

This report , prepared by NASHP staff, for the Medicaid and CHIP Payment and Access
Commission (MACPAC), provides an in-depth analysis of eight current DSRIP (and DSRIP-like)
programs in addition to federal, state, and provider perspectives on program implementation. It
also offers insight into the role of DSRIPs in the Medicaid delivery system by examining key policy 
issues including program design, financing, measurement, and monitoring. Findings from this 
report are also featured in MACPAC's June 2015 Report to Congress .

Registration NOW OPEN!
Make Your Hotel Reservation at the Sheraton Dallas Hotel 
Sponsorships and Exhibit Space still available 
Check out the Preliminary Agenda

Designed by state health policymakers for state health policymakers, the National Academy for 
State Health Policy's annual conference continues to be the premier educational and networking 
event for industry professionals.

Attend NASHP's annual conference for the tools and resources needed to support and enhance 
your work in state health policy. Network with peers from across the country and hear from the 
industry's leading experts on cutting-edge topics and the issues most important to your work.
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For more information about sponsorship and exhibitor opportunities, please email or call Ellen 
Toups at etoups@nashp.org or 202-507-7595.

National Academy for State Health Policy

The National Academy for State Health Policy (NASHP) is an independent academy of state health 
policymakers who are dedicated to helping states achieve excellence in health policy and practice. A non­
profit and non-partisan organization, NASHP provides a forum for constructive work across branches and 
agencies of state government on critical health policy issues. For more information visit www.nashp.org.
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